
 Kawartha Community Midwives  is seeking  two associate positions  starting  Spring or Summer 2024  with a 
 possibility of a permanent position (  GR and NR  welcome to apply). We are open to considering different call 
 schedules and caseload.  Our clinic is also starting a Schedule Q funded unattached newborn clinic which will offer 
 more flexibility. The ideal candidate would be committed to anti- racism, equity and professional development. 

 As a group, we strive to create a supportive environment and value creativity and growth in our practice. 
 KCM serves a diverse population in both an urban and rural setting.  Our team is a mix of newer to practice and very 
 experienced midwives, as well as IMPP and MEP graduates.  We are privileged at Peterborough Regional Health 
 Centre and work with a supportive group of Obstetricians and GPs.  We are currently working towards epidural 
 management and will have this by the late winter, and will likely have oxytocin in the next year - comfort with full 
 scope is an asset.  Approximately 30% of our births are OOH, and we offer the option of birthing in our clinic’s birth 
 suite. 

 Peterborough-Nogojiwanong is a community rich with opportunity.  The young population has been growing steadily 
 and our community has been thriving along with that growth.  Our downtown boasts great coffee, great farmers 
 markets and great restaurants; We are surrounded by lakes, rivers and parks for those who enjoy outdoor living; Our 
 queer community is strong and  supported; Arts and culture are valued and easily accessible; The city is progressive 
 socially and environmentally - and is still an affordable place to live!  All in all, Ptbo-Nogo is a great place to find a 
 community. 

 Send your CV and cover letter to  admin@kawarthacommunitymidwives.com  Attn: Hiring Committee. 


